
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 2/25/2011 10:30:17 AM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Reminder: Speier Meeting

Paul, just a reminder heads up about that question that Congresswoman Speier had, and the 
confidential maps I previously provided to you in answer to her question: PG&E is meeting w/ the 
congresswoman today at 1:30 to go over that information. I thought you might want to see the talking 
points they're going to use - see below. The maps that are in the email below should be consistent with 
those I previously provided to you; they will be shown, discussed and taken back at the end of the 
meeting today.

Call us if you have any questions. 
Trina

From: Hogle, Jessica

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2011 8:00 AN

To: Horner, Trina

Subject: Reminder: Speier Neeting

Trina:

I just wanted to remind you that we are meeting with Congresswoman Speier this afternoon at 1:30 PST 
to go over the maps with actual segments of pipeline similar in characteristic to SB.

Attached are the latest talking points, as well as the maps we will be using for your reference. Local 
gov rel will also be doing outreach.

Hope you are well,

Jessica «...» «...»

Jessica C. Hogle
Director, Political & Federal Affairs 
Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
900 7th St, NW Suite 950 
Washington, DC 20001 
(202)638-3503 O 
(202)638-3522 F
** Please note my new email address: J8M@pge.com
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